
 

 

 
September 1, 2021 
 
H.E. António Guterres 
Secretary-General  
United Nations  
New York, NY 10017  
USA  
 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General,  
 
I am pleased to confirm that The Kraft Heinz Company continues to support the Ten Principles of the 
United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.  
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual submission 
of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s efforts to implement the Ten 
Principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and respectfully request a Reporting Cycle 
Adjustment to the date of 12/31/2021 to better align with our annual reporting cycles. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
Jonah Smith 
Global Lead ESG & President Kraft Heinz Foundation 
The Kraft Heinz Company 


